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■Qlnipersits of Eoronto
TORONTO, CANADA

INSULIN COMMITTEE

January 21, 1924.

The Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 

McGill University,

Montreal, (j,ue.

Dear Sir:-

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter 

of the 18th instant and to say that I shall be glad to give 

attention to the emclosed enquiry which had been addressed

of Insulin in the treatmentto you with respect to the use 

of diabetes mellitus.

Yours faithfully,

X V x
F. Lome Hutchison,

Executive Secretary, Insulin Committee.
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